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MYALL HIGH NEWS 
LIVE, LAUGH AND LEARN
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I’m sure we can all agree that a father is a very important person in a child’s life. Sigmund Freud is 
said to have stated: “I cannot think of any need in childhood as strong as the need for a father’s 
protection.” Observing the relationships my grandchildren have with their fathers certainly proves 
that point. In addition it shows how lovely it is for a child to play with and have fun with their dad. 
Although fathers have always held a significant role in their children’s lives nowadays, which is 
lovely to see, fathers tend to take a more hands-on role - something much less common in the era in 
which we grew up. And, of course, not everyone was or is fortunate enough to have a father who 
actively participates in their lives. However, today we honour all fathers in our community and wish 
you A WONDERFUL FATHER’S DAY!

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN U3A? 

 

 
 
Tech Tips: 
NASC impersonation scammers 

Criminals are calling people and pretending to be from the National Anti-Scam Centre. They tell 
you that your phone number is being used in a scam in China and offer to help you ‘clear your 
record’. 
These scammers work hard to get your trust, then try to steal your money and personal 
information. Hang up on unexpected callers who say they’re investigating a scam. It's probably a 
scam: the National Anti-Scam Centre will never ask for money or personal or financial 
information. 

If you've been affected: 
*  If you have lost money, contact your bank or financial institution immediately. 
*  If you've had personal information stolen or need support to recover from a scam, 

Earlier this month you will have received a message from our Vice President regarding the 
resignation of our current President, Anja Schuette who, due to unforeseen circumstances, is 
unable to fulfil this important role. Thankfully, Roger Digby has kindly agreed to carry the 
mantle of Acting President for the remainder of this year. We are, however, hoping to allow 
him, after his many years of faithful service, to enter well-deserved retirement and thus are 
hoping that one of you will step forward to embrace this role. We still have other vacant roles 
that we trust will be filled before the end of this year and are urging you to get in touch if you 
are able and willing to help.  

    For a song for dad 
           click here

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7tw3kN3FGUk&list=PLI5KzzViTE038MrWzk__7zA387S5pxTu5&index=6
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DID YOU KNOW that? 
• The Friday Presentation Group will be taking an excursion 

to the Hunter Wetlands on Friday, September 20th. A 
small number of places are still available. If you’d like to 
join the group, please contact Deborah Howe on  
0412 005 516. 

• U3A’s Art Exhibition will take place on the October long 
weekend. We have some very talented artists in our Art 
Group and would encourage you to take the time to check 
it out and support your fellow-members. 

• Ray Keipert, whom most of you know as our previous 
long-standing Course Co-ordinator, will be launching his 
latest book ‘CODE 1990’ at the same occasion.  

• The U3A’s music group recently, together with the 
“Grange” ukulele group as well as the “Old Bones Garage 
Band” came together for a music session at the Tea 
Gardens Hotel. They, reportedly, had a wonderful time 
and are intending to make this a more regular occurrence. 
Our Music Group invites anyone interested to join them 
on Tuesday afternoons at 1 pm at the Baptist Church Hall.  

• There are a variety of fun things to do on Father's Day in 
the Hunter Region. For a list of what’s on click here. 

• If you are interested in exploring the history of Father’s 
Day click here.  

Web: www.myallu3a.org.au ~ 
Email:  info@myallu3a.org.au  

Post: P.O. Box 206  ~  Tea Gardens NSW 2324 ~ 
 Phone: 0431 523 093  

    contact IDCARE on 1800 595 160.  
*  Help others by reporting scams to Scamwatch. 
*  Tell your friends and family: you can share your experience,  
    get support and help to protect others from scams. 

   IMPORTANT 

http://www.myallu3a.org.au/
mailto:info@myallu3a.org.au
https://newcastlelive.com.au/fathers-day-2024-whats-on-in-newcastle-and-across-the-hunter/
https://youtu.be/v5uaFUVEDN4?si=KV8XTaU-op-zzgUh

